
 
NOTICE OF STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION REVIEW BOARD MEETING 
On Tuesday August 12, 2025, there will be a virtual meeting of the State Historic Preservation Review Board. The 
meeting will be a virtual event, and the meeting link and instructions will be available on the State Review Board 
Meeting page (https://mn.gov/admin/shpo/registration/review-board/meetings/). The meeting will be called to 
order at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will begin with an informational presentation on program activities by State 
Historic Preservation Office staff. Staff will then present nominations in the order listed. All owners of 
nominated properties have been notified in accordance with program regulations. 
 
Caponi Art Park, Eagan, Dakota County 
(Author: Lauren Anderson, New History) 
Ginny Way, National Register Architectural Historian will present this nomination. 
 
Frederick Martin Hotel, Moorhead, Clay County  
(Author: Laurel Fritz and Tamara Halvorsen, Principals, Pigeon Consulting) 
Ginny Way, National Register Architectural Historian will present this nomination. 
 
Graeser Roadside Parking Area, Robbinsdale, Hennepin County 
(Author: Carole Zellie, Landscape Research LLC) 
Ginny Way, National Register Architectural Historian will present this nomination. 
 
Ordean Building, Duluth, St, Louis County 
(Author: Phyllis Brower, Historian, Hess, Roise and Company) 
Ginny Way, National Register Architectural Historian will present this nomination. 
 
Teien Central School, Teien Township, Kittson County 
(Author: Laura Bloomquist-Hammond with assistance from Marlys J. Nelson, Steve Martens and 

Lawrence Sommer) 
Ginny Way, National Register Architectural Historian will present this nomination.  
 
Other Business: 
Election of Board Officers 
 
Individuals with a disability who need a reasonable accommodation to participate in this event please contact 
SHPO at 651-201-3287 two weeks before the meeting date. 
Inclusion in the National Register constitutes official recognition of the historical importance of these premises. 
Written comments should be directed to Secretary, State Historic Preservation Review Board, SHPO, 50 
Sherburne Ave., Suite 203, St. Paul, MN 55155. 
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